
*If you would like to place an ad in the  

newsletter for an open church position or event 

please call the association  

office at (251) 945-5112 or email us at 
office@baldwinbaptist.com.  

• SUMMER YOUTH ACTIVITIES: 
 June 2—Big Wednesday 
 June 4/5—Student Jam 
 July 7—Wet Wednesday 
 August 6 to 8—Back 2 School Retreat 
 Please be in prayer for our Youth Leaders  
 and the youth they lead. 

Email: office@baldwinbaptist.com       
Website: www.baldwinbaptist.org 

251-945-5112  April 15, 2021  

Association Staff: 

Rick Ellison, Director of Missions       
Nate Diehl, GARM/Campus Ministries Director 

Marsha Laird, Executive Ministry Assistant  
Angie Estes, Clerk/Ministry Assistant 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MINISTERS CONFERENCE 
SPECIAL GUEST ED LITTON 

PASTOR, REDEMPTION CHURCH, SARALAND 
TUESDAY---MAY 4,---11:00 A.M. 

FBC SILVERHILL, MULTI-PURPOSE BUILDING 
 

Dr. Litton will bring us up to date on current  
Issues and what will be happening at this year’s  
Southern Baptist Convention in Nashville, TN.  

He is to be nominated to be the  
President of the Southern Baptist Convention  

 
Lunch will be provided for Ministers and Executive 

Committee Members at noon. 
 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE WILL MEET OVER LUNCH AT 
NOON. 

 
Please be present for these two important times together. 
We expect to have a brief Executive Committee meeting. 
 

Rick Ellison 

• ANNIE RHODES SCHOLARSHIP 
 Application deadline  - May 3, 2021 
 Application is available on our website under WMU 
 https://www.baldwinbaptist.org/wmu 
 If you have anyone you know that is eligible for  
 this scholarship, please have them contact us. 

• VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
 Be in Prayer for our churches, VBS workers, the  
 children who will attend, and the families that are 
 reached through God’s Word and the love shared 
 through VBS. 

• GA and RA CAMP 
 May 31—June 4, 2021 
 Registration Deadline is April 30, 2021 
 Plan to attend with your RA/Boys or GA/Girls 
 groups.  Forms and Info available at 
 www.BaldwinBaptist.org 

• COOPERATIVE PROGRAM SUNDAY 
 April 25, 2021 
 Please pray for Alabama Baptist State Board of  
 Missions (ALSBOM), the North American Mission 
 Board (NAMB) and the International Mission 
 Board (IMB)  

• CAMP BALDWIN: 
 Continue to pray for Camp Baldwin and the return 
 to full activities. Pray that this year will bring many 
 opportunities for Christ to be made real in the lives 
 of those that participate in camps and retreats 
 throughout 2021. 

Bayside Baptist Church 

Bivocational Pastor 

Please send resume to:  

Bayside Baptist Church 

PO Box 533, Lillian, AL 

36549  

Attn: Pastoral Search  

Committee or email  

bsbclillian @gmail.com 
 

Durant Chapel Baptist 

Church: 

Part-time Youth Minister 

Email resume to  

kquinley@gmail.com 
 
 

Eastwood Baptist Church:  

Part-time Music Minister &  

Youth Minister  

Send resume to  

eastwoodbc@att.net  

or call 251-937-6277  

Lagoon Baptist Church 

Part-time Secretary 

Contact Ben DeMott  

205-705-6380 

Loxley FBC: 

Part-time Nursery Worker 

Email resumes  to  

fbcloxleychidren@gmail.com 

Loxley FBC 

Worship Leader 

Contact Terry Whiteside at  

(251) 978-1914 

New Life Baptist Church: 

Music Minister: Please sub-

mit applications to:  

newlifebatistbmal@gmail.com 
Oyster Bay Baptist Church 

PT Office/Fin. Secretary 

Send resumes to 

info@oysterbay.church  
 

 

Pine Grove Baptist Church:  
Young Adult/College Minister 

Please send resume to  

pgbmbaptist@gmail.com  

or call 251-937-2460  
 

Shell Banks Baptist  

Part-time Director of Music 

Contact David Hallex at  

dmhallex@yahoo.com. 
 

 

Stockton FBC: 

Pianist  for Sunday AM 

call 251-937-9513 or Send  

resumes by email or mail: 

stocktonfbc@gmail.com  

52700 State Hwy 59, 

Stockton, Alabama 36579 

mailto:info@oysterbay.church
mailto:stocktonfbc@gmail.com

